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Priestley Primary School 
Prince Charles Drive 

Calne  
 Wiltshire 
SN11 8TG 

 

‘Placing learning at the heart of everything we do’ 

 

21 February 2024 
 
TO:  PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN SANDPIPER, EIDER AND HARLEQUIN 
 
Dear Parents 
 
GREEK DAY – THURSDAY 14 MARCH 2024 
 
As part of our up-and-coming topic ‘Gods and Mortals’, we have organised for a company to come 
into school for a Greek Workshop day on Thursday, 14 March.   
 
This workshop will provide a unique opportunity for the children to learn about how the ancient 
Greeks lived and will be a great experience for the children. 
 
The children also have the opportunity to dress up as Greeks.  Attached is some information for 
making Greek outfits.  
 
The cost of this trip is included in the £14.75 termly payment, payable on ‘Parent Pay’ as previously 
notified in the letter dated July 2023, which was emailed to everyone.  Term 4’s payment is now 
live on ParentPay, and we ask that payments are made by Monday, 18 March 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

V Marsh-Ballard 
 
V MARSH-BALLARD (Mrs) 
Class Teacher 


